DEAR WICHOLAS,

Thanks for opening my letter. I'm writing today to ask you to vote in the upcoming midterm elections on November 8th.

In Nevada, more than 5 in 10 people did not vote in the last midterms, and those elections had the highest turnout in over 100 years. That means that somewhere around 100,000 Republicans and Independents didn't vote in the 2018 midterm elections. That's a lot of votes to be leaving on the table that could have put some really great, patriotic, conservative candidates in office that could have saved us the heartache of the nightmare AB321 bill that is wasting over \$2 million each election cycle and wrecking our voting system by ushering in new problems in trying to keep our elections free and fair.

Shocked? I was, too, which is why I'm working hard to do something about it. This is me, on my dime, reaching out to encourage you to vote.

The races on the ballot are for U.S. Senate, U.S. House Reps, Governor, State Assembly and Senate, Secretary of State, AG, County Commissioners, school board seats, and more.

Here's what I believe: people want true representation that puts the well being of the citizens and children ahead of their own personal agenda and that will determine the direction of Nevada and America; **IF** we vote.

We have the opportunity to put 3 school board candidates in office.

- Colleen Westlake (District B): a fifth generation Nevadan that will put the children first and make sure they get a real chance to get educated to the level they need to succeed after they leave school
- · Melanie Sutton (District C): Committed to the education of her own children, pulled them from the public schools because of the indoctrination she was seeing in her own children. Will bring true education back to this school district
- Graeme Reid (District F At-large): Got in the game to save the school system his own children are in so that Nevadans can have confidence future generations will have a bright future too
- County Commissioners: Jeanne Herman District 5; Mike Clark District 2; and Denise Myer District 3
- Deadline to register to vote: Tuesday November 8th
- In-person early voting: October 22nd November 4th
- Election Day: November 8th

It's time to bring sanity back to our elected officials to have them understand they were elected to serve the people. This can only be done through the Red Tsunami Matrix Strategy, watch the video to learn more at https://Bit.ly/RedTsunami

I encourage you to view the GOP Voter Guide at https://washoepatriots.com/wpcontent/uploads/2022/09/2022-Slatemailer.pdf to learn who the candidates are and be sure to vote clear to the bottom of the ballot. We MUST get all of these candidates elected.

May God Bless America and God Bless You,

NICHOLAS, I'M A PRECINCY CAPTAIN IN OUR NEIGHBORHOUD & WE CONCID REALLY USE YOUR HELP TO GET THESE FOLKS ELECTED, HOPE WE CON COUNT ON YOU & THOSE YOU KNOW!

idale STE